

INDIAN SCHOOL AL WADI AL KABIR

P. O. Box 513, Code 117, Al Wadi Al Kabir Sultanate of Oman

8th December, 2020

Tel: 24816633 Fax: 24815096

Ref: ISWK/2020-21/GEN/002

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS (All Classes)

Dear Parents,

Sub: Winter Break for all classes

Greetings from ISWK.

Please be informed that the school will remain closed from Sunday, 13th December 2020 to Thursday, 7th January 2021 for the Winter Break.

The School Office will work from 08:00 am - 01:30 pm and the Fee Counter timing will be from 08:30 am - 12:30 pm.

Online Classes will resume from Sunday, 10th January 2021.

We take this opportunity to wish all our parents and students a 'MERRY CHRISTMAS' and a PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR'.

Thank you

With best wishes,

Principal